
Crime Alert

3RD District

Due to a recent increase in Theft from Vehicle 

incidents, residents are encouraged to do the 

following when parking their vehicle:

 Park in a well-lit area, whenever possible

 Remember to lock vehicle after parking.
 Many offenders walk down blocks pulling door 

handles, looking for easy access.

 Do not leave valuables on seats or areas 

that are visible from outside. 
 Thieves will break car windows to access vehicle 

interior if they believe anything of value is present.

 BE VIGILANT! Report suspicious activity
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